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Over the past fortnight we’ve been exclusively reporting on the crates found in an underground vault near Land of Green Ginger, and subsequent investigations by The Green Ginger Fellowship. 

This morning we can report that a number of similar crates have appeared at the Freedom Centre on Preston Road, drawing more intense speculation as to what it could all mean. 

Freedom Centre Events Coordinator, Tony Forrester, said; 

‘We came in to work as normal this morning, and they were just sitting there. 

‘Some of the locals on Ryehill Grove said they heard noises late last night, so it’s possible they were left then. We’ve been following the work of The Green Ginger Fellowship over the past few weeks and contacted them about it straight away – hopefully they can get to the bottom of why they’ve been brought to us’ 

The Green Ginger Fellowship – a group formed from an interest in local myths and urban legends – has been investigating the crates found in the original cache.

Allison Deaves, co-founder of The Fellowship commented; 

‘We can confirm we’ve been contacted by staff at the Freedom Centre regarding crates left there sometime between last night and this morning.  These closely resemble the crates found in the city centre vault, carrying the same “Land of Green Ginger” stamp and also some other wording.  

‘This wording corroborates a cryptic clue we had found in one of our original crates, which, with the help of members of the public, we were able to decipher as referring to 7 Alleys, the East Hull myth.  

‘The first crate we opened a few weeks ago told us that “Acts of Wanton Wonder are coming.”  All we can say at this stage is that we are making the appropriate preparations.’ 

Anyone who finds other crates or items of potential interest or wants to follow the ongoing investigation is encouraged to contact The Fellowship through their website at greenginger.org, Facebook or Twitter @GreenGingerHull.  


